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From: Uncle Thirsty"s LLC
To: Serezhenkov, Kristina R (CED)
Subject: Re: #3472 Transfer of Location (dba name change) for package store license- AMCO Initial Review- Question about prior

security interest.
Date: Sunday, August 10, 2025 11:45:04 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Mel Strydom Statement.png

Hi Kristina,
Here's the signed statement from Mel agreeing to the transfer of location.

Thanks

On Thu, Aug 7, 2025 at 12:24 PM Serezhenkov, Kristina R (CED)
<kristina.serezhenkov@alaska.gov> wrote:

Hello,

No, instead submit a signed and dated statement from Mel Strydom that he agrees to
the ‘transfer of location’ of license #3472 that he holds a security interest in.

I will mark the AB-09 and AB-11 forms complete as long as I can get his statement.
Please submit it prior to 8/22/25 in order for me to add your application to the next
board meeting in September.  Any later than that, and your application may have to
be scheduled for the board meeting after that.

Thank you,

Kristina Serezhenkov

Local Government Specialist

Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

kristina.serezhenkov@alaska.gov

amco.localgovernmentonly@alaska.gov

Tel: 907-269-0359
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Uncle Thirsty's LLC <dearunclethirsty@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 9:43 AM
To: Serezhenkov, Kristina R (CED) <kristina.serezhenkov@alaska.gov>
Subject: Re: #3472 Transfer of Location (dba name change) for package store license- AMCO Initial
Review- Question about prior security interest.

Hi Kristina,

Re: Transfer of Package Store license 3472- Slack Tide:

Yes the prior owner, Mel Strydom still has a security interest in the above license.

Should I resubmit form AB-09 and AB-11?

Thank you,

Tom Beck

Uncle Thirsty's LLC

369 E. Pioneer Ave

Homer, AK 99603

cell: 907-299-8667

On Mon, Aug 4, 2025 at 1:54 PM Serezhenkov, Kristina R (CED)
<kristina.serezhenkov@alaska.gov> wrote:

Hello,

I have received and reviewed the liquor license application to transfer location for
package store license #3472 dba Slack Tide. The application looks complete but I
need you to answer if the security interest held in the license by the prior owner is
satisfied?

The AB-11 creditors affidavit does not list any creditors and your AB-09 form does
not list that the prior owner has a security interest in the license.  This leads me to
believe that the payments are satisfied and the prior owner no longer has a security
interest in license 3472.
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